
NATIONAL RESEARCH COUNCIL 
Ministry of Education 

PUBLIC-PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM 
Call for Expressions of Interest (EOI) 

From the Private Sector 

The Public-Private Partnership (PPP) Program introduced by the National Research 
Council (NRC) intends to facilitate partnerships between the public sector and 
private sector to conduct research which will contribute to the national economy. 

Further details of the PPP program including the process, partnership type, funding, 
and EOI format can be viewed by visiting https://www.nrc.gov.lk/index.php/private-
public-partnership-programe/ 

Submission of EOI will be accepted (in the form of a signed hard copy) up to the 
27th of September 2024. 

For any further information, contact the CEO at National Research Council, 120/07, 
Vidya Mawatha, Colombo 07. 

 Tel: 011- 2675176   Fax: 011- 2675136  E-mail: ppp@nrc.gov.lk

Chairman 
National Research Council 
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